Back to School Supply Drive

August 10" and 11", 2019
Sponsored by the Society of St. Vincent de Paul

The Our Lady of Victories Conference of the St. Vincent de Paul
Society is once again collecting back-to-school items to help out the
children of local families in need to get ready for school!
Please note ~ we are especially in need of backpacks
for both young and older children

The following is a list of items that are most needed:

Backpacks Crayons

Notebooks Loose-leaf Paper

Pencils Glue Sticks

Pens School glue

Binders Index cards

Folders Rulers

Report Covers Book Socks

Calculators Pencil cases

Erasers Anything else you could use at school!

Please leave the items in the baskets at
any of the church's entrances.

Thank You in advance for your generosity!




